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ROBINWOOD 

On Monday our Y6 class went on their annual residential trip to Robinwood for 3 days. They all had 

the most amazing time, full of fun, adventure, and lots of MUD! The PVPS team are so proud of them 

all for getting stuck in to each activity and for pushing themselves to try things they’ve never done 

before. Well done Y6! 



Dates for your diary 

Friday 29th March – Good Friday, End of 

Term 

Monday 15th April – Term Begins 

Wednesday 17th April – Y3 football 

morning @ NCJPS 

Wednesday 17th April – PVPS vs NCJPS at 

netball here at PV after school (Y5/6) 

Thursday 18th April – Eid celebration in 

our school playground from 3:30 – 5pm. 

More information to follow! 

Thursday 25th April –Skateboarding day  

Friday 26th April – Whole Class Photos 

Monday 29th April – Y6 SATS briefing 

Monday 29th April – Y5 Bikeability starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As it’s the last day of term and we had a jam-packed Easter assembly to end the 

week, we haven’t done our usual award certificates or house points this week. 

However, once we’re back after the Easter break, we will pick up right where we left 

off! 

Thank you to all the families who attended our Easter Assembly and to those who 

bought raffle tickets and kindly donated raffle prizes. 

Well done to our Easter decoration winners and to those who won in the raffle too! 

We will be totting up the contributions to school fund and will update you after the 

holidays with our new total. THANK YOU and have a great Easter break! 

Vaisakhi will be celebrated by Sikhs on April 13th 

and 14th this year. 

Why not go along to Manchester Museum on 

April 6th 10am until 5pm for a FREE langar (a 

vegetarian meal)! Try your hand at some Punjabi 

moves, have a go at making kheer. Listen to the 

fantastic beats of dhol drummers. Have a go 

at drawing a khanda or kite making!  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday our Year 5/6 Lacrosse team were in action, playing in a 

Primary cluster schools tournament at Cheadle Kingsway Lacrosse 

Club. 

12 teams competed and our squad of 16 represented PV brilliantly! We 

are all extremely proud of you :0) They had never played lacrosse 

before Cheadle Lacrosse Club did some sessions with us this term, 

and they finished an amazing 6th and 7th place in the competition!  

 

Class attendance 

W/C 25.03.2024 

Whole school attendance  

W/C 25.03.2024 

Nursery – 90.28% 
 

92.66% 
Our current aim is above 95% 

Reception – 94.17% 

Year 1 – 85.34% 

Year 2 – 100% WOW! 

Year 3 – 93.10% 

Year 4 – 91.81% 

Year 5 – 90.32% 

Year 6 – 95.83% 

Please SAVE THE DATE for our first Eid celebration here at PV! 

The event will take place in our school playground from 3:30 – 5pm on Thursday 18th April. 

Thank you to all those who have volunteered so far. If you are interested in being involved, please email the 

feedback@prospectvale.stockport.sch.uk address. 

Look out for more information on our return to school on April 15th! 

To all our families celebrating Eid al-Fitr during the holidays, we wish you all a wonderful time! 

mailto:feedback@prospectvale.stockport.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


